Dear Parents, 9/23/10

In the past it has been permissible for sub varsity players to leave campus and to report
back at the time assigned by their coach for home games at KHS. Due to construction and
increased traffic on the streets that surround our campus, Mr. Whitehead and I deemed
this policy to be unsafe and in need of revision. Effective immediately we will require
that all sub varsity athletes remain on campus on the days of home games. They will be
allowed to attend tutorials or remain in the field house or gym area until game time.
Parents will still be able to bring their child food or to take them home in the presence of
a coach. Please do not send a note or call in a request. If you choose to take your athlete
home, a coach will have to release your child to you personally.

Please know that the intent of this change is not to create an inconvenience for you, but to
ensure the safety of our student athletes. Please feel free to contact me if you have any
further questions or concerns.

s
Shane Hallmark -



